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Across

1 Which small nocturnal 
tree-dwelling African 
primate with very large 
eyes is also called a 
galago? (8)

7 See 1 Down

8 Superman and Agadoo
were both British Top 
10 hits for which pop 
group? (5,4)

9 What name is given to 
a cheeky young child 
or a fairy that is 
somewhat 
mischievous? (3)

10 Which large hairy 
creature resembling a 
human or bear, is said 
to live in the highest 
part of the Himalayas?
(4)

11 What was former US 
president, Ronald 
Reagan's middle name? 
(6)

13 How many players are 
there in (field) hockey 
team? (6)

14 Which river in NW 
England, rises in the 
Peak District of 
Derbyshire and flows 
112 km to the Irish Sea 
near Liverpool? (6)

17 Tiziano Vecellio (or 

Vecelli) was the real 
name of which great 
Italian Renaissance 
painter of the Venetian 
school? (6)

18 See 20

20/18 Which military 
officer was president of 
Uganda from 1971 to 
1979? (3,4)

22 According to Greek 
mythology, which king 
of Mycenae was 
murdered by his wife 
Clytemnestra and her 
lover Aegisthus? (9)

23 Which mediaeval and 
Renaissance wind 
instrument with a 
double reed enclosed in 
a wooden mouthpiece, 
was a forerunner of the 
oboe? (5)

24 What name is normally 
applied to the computer 
network consisting of a 
worldwide network of 
computer networks that 
use the TCP/IP 
network protocols to 
facilitate data 
transmission and 
exchange? (8)

Down

1/7AWho was captain of the 
England team that won 
the 1966 World Cup? 
(5,5)

2 Which port and 
industrial city in the 
state of Washington 
was first settled in 
1852, and is now the 
largest city in the 
north-western US? (7)

3 Which port city on the 
Caspian Sea is the 
capital of Azerbaijan? 
(4)

4 Which is the largest 
country in South 
America? (6)

5 What is the name of 
Batman's sidekick? (5)

6 Jack who was world 
heavyweight boxing 
champion from 1919 to 
1926? (7)

7 Which acute and highly 
contagious viral disease 
is also called rubeola? 
(7)

12 The Boleyn Ground
(also known as Upton 
Park) is the home 
ground of which 
Football League 
Championship side? 
(4,3)

13 In astronomy, what 
name is given to a 
complete or partial 
obscuring of a celestial 
body by another? (7)

15 What was the surname 
of the Belgian-French 
novelist who created 
the pipe-smoking 
Parisian police 
inspector Jules 
Maigret? (7)

16 According to legend, 
what was the name of 
the nephew of King 
Arthur and one of the 
knights of the Round 
Table who quested 
after the Holy Grail? 
(6)

17 Discovered by C 
Huygens in 1655, 
which is the largest 
satellite of Saturn, the 
15th closest to the 
planet? (5)

19 What name is given to 
a musical composition 
for nine voices or 
instruments? (5)

21 Richard who starred in 
the films Pretty 
Woman, American 
Gigolo and An Of f icer 
and a Gentleman? (4)


